Dear Students,
As you enter the final weeks of the semester, I want to let you know that I am here to support you toward the end. I also urge you to finish this semester strong, both academically and personally, by maintaining your commitment to the academic integrity that we expect of all students at CSU. You can hear some of your peers talking about the importance of academic integrity in this recent video. They uphold the same high standards that I have for each of you, to be a student who:
· does honest work every time;
· interacts boldly and ethically with the ideas of others;
· chooses integrity even under challenging circumstances;
· understands that academic integrity isn’t a technical problem; ethical citation and documentation starts with the desire to do the right thing;
· [bookmark: _GoBack]encourages others to make the right decisions and models integrity for fellow students.
If you are uncertain about CSU’s expectations for your academic work please consult the Academic Integrity Program Academic Integrity Program website found here. You can also read how CSU ensures honest work in its courses, some advice on how to avoid academic misconduct in a fully-online era, and important information about potential consequences for engaging in academic misconduct.
As you finish your coursework and complete your final exams you may also see the CSU Honor Pledge. “I will not give, receive, or use any unauthorized assistance.” I am confident that you will help each other make good decisions and do your very best, honest work, and please remember that I am here to help.
